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Comments: Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I live in the San Juan River Village. We enjoy the quiet mountain setting while still being close to downtown

Pagosa Springs. We strongly oppose the proposed gravel pit. This facility would be located about 2000 feet from

our home and would destroy the pristine mountain environment. Additionally, I have safety concerns about trucks

and recreational users both utilizing FSR 738.

 

Thank you for your consideration


